
  

  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

RFP 2020-117 

FABRIC STORM PANELS FOR PRE-DISASTER MITIGATION  

  
The City of Beaufort, South Carolina, is soliciting proposals from qualified licensed 

manufactures and suppliers for the purchase of  removable Storm Panels for two 

historic buildings which are contributing structures in the Beaufort Historic 

District/Beaufort National Landmark Historic District.  

  

This project is being funded in whole or in part by the Federal Emergency 
Management Agency (FEMA), Pre-Disaster Mitigation (PDM) Grant Program as 
authorized by the Robert T. Stafford Disaster Relief and Emergency Assistance Act. 
All applicable policies of FEMA, as well as state and federal legal requirements shall 
apply.   

The RFP and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s website, 
https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement, Bid Opportunities - or by 
contacting the Procurement Administrator, Jay Phillips, at 843-525-7071 or 
jphillips@cityofbeaufort.org.    
  

BIDS will be received by the Finance Department until 2:00 PM ET June 22, 2020. 
Due to the impact of the COVID-19 virus and the State of South Carolina Executive 
Order 2020-12 dated March 21, 2020 regarding “social distancing” practices, bid 
proposals will be received electronically, by email in portable document format 
(pdf) file format.  

  

The submittal deadline is 2:00 P.M. ET on June 22, 2020.  

https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement

